
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

22nd November 2017 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Due to high demand for the family singing session, we have decided to take the session 

outside after our Christmas decoration afternoon. 

 

We will have a live band under the shelter of the classroom next to the nursery and then 

singers can stand on the playground.  We will provide song sheets for everyone.  Please make 

sure you dress up nice and warm in preparation for a lovely half an hour of singing (then you 

can head home for a hot drink to warm up!). 

 

We look forward to seeing you all for a festive afternoon on 8th December. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Miss S. Goldsmith 
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